Media Release
Accessible Arts, together with the British Council, announce Philip Channells as bursary winner for Unlimited 2018

Sydney, NSW, 15 June 2018: In partnership with the British Council, Accessible Arts is very pleased to announce that Philip Channells is a recipient of a bursary to attend the Unlimited Festival and Symposium 2018 in the UK. Unlimited aims to give arts practitioners with disability an opportunity to develop international partnerships and collaborations.

The bursaries are to contribute to the costs of attending Unlimited Festival and Symposium and being part of the British Council international delegation.

Philip Channells – Dancer, Director and Choreographer

Philip Channells – living in the NSW Northern Rivers region – is the founder and Creative Director / Producer of Dance Integrated Australia. His knowledge, skills and experience of working in dance and the disability sectors in Australia and abroad during the past 20 years have gained him credibility as one of Australia’s leading dance practitioners. 

Philip has travelled extensively and was based in London, UK from 2007 to 2009. Philip supports the development of the dance landscape by working with people of different backgrounds and life experiences (including people with disability but not exclusively) across Australia and internationally.

Philip has spent a large part of the last twenty years committed to the development of disability-inclusive dance practice. He is fiercely dedicated to embedding access and inclusion as a predominant and driving force in his arts practice. When asked what he hopes to gain from attending Unlimited, he identifies: “establishing new and developing existing relationships, collaborations, and partnerships for the betterment of our collective cultural life.”
In Addition

Riana Head-Toussaint, an actor and theatre-maker, was awarded a bursary for Unlimited 2018.

Accessible Arts would like to thank and acknowledge the efforts of everyone who completed an expression of interest to attend Unlimited 2018. The organisation recognises the time and commitment required to submit a competitive application.

Also, and prior to the opening of expressions of interest for Unlimited 2018, Accessible Arts secured a grant of $1000 from the British Council for Liz Martin, the Arts Development Manager at Accessible Arts, to travel to the UK for Unlimited, and act as a liaison during the Festival and Symposium.

More on the Unlimited Festival and Symposium

The Unlimited Festival is taking place from 5 – 9 September at the Southbank Centre in London, UK. The program is comprised of commissions alongside other work from the UK and overseas. It will encompass a variety of art-forms including dance, theatre, visual arts, literature and music.

The Symposium is taking place from 4 – 5 September at the Unicorn Theatre in London, UK. This is a two-day discussion event leading into the Unlimited Festival. This event is aimed at professionals in the cultural sector who want to engage with different perspectives and plan for real change.
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